
 

Want to work in a brand new, exciting school in Walsall? 

The Ladder School  

 

 

 

Application Pack  

  

Exciting Career Opportunities Available  

For more information join us on our Recruitment Evening at The Goldmine Centre, Walsall on  

Wednesday 3 October 2018 from 5.30pm – 7.30pm.  

Please call or e-mail to confirm your place.  

This is a great opportunity to find out more information. 

CALL 

01922 621951 

EMAIL 

info@ladderschool.org  

www.ladderschool.org  

mailto:info@ladderschool.org
http://www.ladderschool.org/

